
 
         

School Council 
Minutes 

Date: 8.6.21 
 

 
 

 Year 2 -  Jack and Penny 
 Year 3 – Ilyas and Mollie 
 Year 4 – Stan and Emilia 
 Year 5 – Bella, Kaya, Max and Suleyman 
 Year 6 – Grace, Amber, Anton and Rhys 

 
 
 

 
Update from each class on playtimes and 
lunchtimes – now that we can play on the 
field, there is more room for football as well 
as other games. This is helping everyone 
to get along better and there have been 

fewer disagreements.  
 
We could do with more footballs in the playtime boxes as these are so 
popular! 
 
The bin at the far end of the playground is very helpful and saves 
children having to cross bubbles.  
 
The Councillors felt that everyone is remembering to keep their distance 
when moving around school which is positive.  
 
We talked about next term and Mrs Hall explained that we hope to be 
able to return to Family Service in the Hall. Everyone was very excited 
about this – we talked about how lovely it was mixing with different age 
groups! Y5 and Y6 children said that they had enjoyed helping the 
younger ones when we used to do this.  
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The Councillors asked if we will be able to mix at playtimes and have 
assemblies again. Mrs Hall said that we hope to be able to do these 
things and also to reintroduce buddies! The Y6 children have been sad 
that they didn’t have this opportunity but the Y5 children were very 
excited.  
 
We will have a final meeting for Mrs Hall to thank everyone for their hard 
work this year; this will be held in July. Keep up the good work until then, 
everyone! 
 

 
Remember to… 

 
 

Read out these minutes to your classmates so they know what is going on in school and how 
together we are helping to make it a better place. 

Bring your folder to each meeting. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
                                                            
 
 

 
 
 

                                                             
 

 


